

September 18, 2025



[VIA E-MAIL (dbedt.luc.web@hawaii.gov) and HAND DELIVERY]

Mr. Daniel Orodenker
Executive Officer
Land Use Commission
Department of Business, Economic Development & Tourism
235 S. Beretania Street, Room 406
Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813

Re: <u>Docket No. A03-738 Gentry Investment Properties</u>

Dear Mr. Orodenker:

This is to inform the Land Use Commission and the parties that this office no longer represents Hawaii Prince Hotel Waikiki Corp., dba Hawaii Prince Golf Club ("Hawaii Prince") with respect to this matter, and the current contact for Hawaii Prince is:

Mr. Gerick Shinsato Area Director of Finance – PRH 100 Holomoana Street Honolulu, Hawai'i 96815

Email: gshinsato@maunakearesort.net

Phone: (808) 944-4483

Each of the filings previously submitted by the parties (and your letter dated September 15, 2025 forwarding the agenda for the upcoming LUC meeting on September 24, 2025) in this docket were concurrently forwarded to Hawaii Prince for its handling.

Mr. Daniel Orodenker September 18, 2025 Page 2

Very truly yours,

WATANABE ING LLP

BRIAN A. KANG

cc: Mr. Gerick Shinsato [via email: gshinsato@maunakearesort.net]

Benjamin M. Matsubara, Esq. / Curtis T. Tabata, Esq. [Via hand delivery]

Alison S. Kato, Esq. [Via hand delivery]

Ms. Mary Alice Evans [Via hand delivery]

Ms. Dawn Takeuchi-Apana [Via hand delivery]

Brad Tamio Saito, Esq. [Via hand delivery]

Mr. Peter Kwan [Via U.S. Certified Mail, Return Receipt Requested]